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October 1, 2004

Dear Alaska Department of Education, Teacher Education and Certification

Bonnie Sue McCall, social security #534-64-6919, completed 16 credits of Special education coursework at The Evergreen State College summer 1999 towards a Special Education endorsement of 24 credits granted by the State of Washington September, 1999. The recommending agency was The Office of Superintendent of Public Instruction. 

Evergreen is fully accredited as a baccalaureate and graduate degree granting institution by the Commission on Colleges and Universities of the Northwest Association of Schools and Colleges.

The Higher Education Board of the State of Washington had in 1999 and continues to authorize Evergreen to offer coursework towards a special education endorsement program. Evergreen’s Master in Teaching program and endorsement program follow the NCATE standards, as do all approved teacher education programs in Washington State.

Please feel free to contact me if you need further information.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran

Certification Officer


Master in Teaching 


Certification and Advising


Lab I Room 3016


The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


(360) 867-6559 ( foranm@evergreen.edu 


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit

_1008738964.doc



